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BOOK your child onto one of the minibuses 

TRACK when your child embarks and disembarks

the bus. 
This new app will help reassure you of when your child is on time

or delayed on their journey to and from school.

We continue to improve our transport service and now

have four new minibuses and expect more in the new year. 

The safety of our pupils is paramount, and soon we will be

introducing a new transportation app, 'KURA'. This new

technology will enable you:

Track your child

NEXT STEPS
A Prep & Senior School short survey will be issued to all

Royal School families in January 2023. The purpose? To aid

our planning, gather information on likely travel

preferences for the next academic year (2023/24). 

https://ridekura.com/
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